GRANGETOWN PRIMARY SCHOOL



Friday 15th March 2024

Spelterworks Road Sunderland SR2 8PX

Telephone: 0191 814 9820

E-mail: office@grangetown.sunderland.sch.uk
Website: www.grangetown.sunderland.sch.uk
Facebook: Grangetownprimary

Facebook Little Butterflies: LittleButterfliesGPS
Twitter: Grangetown_PS

Headteacher: Mr Les McAnaney
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Lesley Russell

Easter Egg Competition



Dear Parents and Carers,

This year our Easter egg competition will be held on Wednesday 27th March. The school councillors will judge the best egg design and it will be revealed in our whole school assembly.

The children will need to bring in a hard boiled egg on **Monday 25th March** so that the classes can design their egg on either Monday or Tuesday.

Children are able to bring in cardboard boxes or toilet roll tubes, if they would like to use this as part of the egg design. School will provide pens, paint and other crafty things such as glitter, glue and feathers.

Thank you,
Miss N Holyoak
PSHE Lead

Enjoy - Respect - Achieve















